
Dear Parents,
The last ten days or so in school have certainly been busy with the children involved in a range of Christmas activities. It has been lovely to see them enjoying themselves and taking part in everything so enthusiastically. 
FOUNDATION STAGE/KEY STAGE 1 NATIVITY PLAY
The nativity play last week was very successful; the children performed very well and looked absolutely fantastic. It was lovely to see the hall so full with spectators – we certainly had a full house for both performances! Thank you again to all parents for providing the costumes; your support is much appreciated.

Thank you also for your generous donations to our collection; we raised approximately £79 which will be used to purchase some new musical instruments and pay for the licence for the production of ‘Mend the Manger’. 
PANTOMIME
The children thoroughly enjoyed ‘Cinders’ this week. They participated very enthusiastically and really entered into the spirit of the pantomime. Thank you to the friends of the school who funded this event for the children. 
CAROL SERVICE 
Class 4 led another very successful carol service yesterday. It was good to see so many people at the church. This is always an enjoyable event and it is lovely to hear the Christmas story told through readings and carols. 
CRAFT WEEK
Craft week has been a great success and all of the children have had the opportunity to take part in four different activities. It has also been really good to see the children working in mixed age groups and the older children helping the younger children so sensibly. Thank you to all of the parents that gave their time to help throughout the week; with so much cutting, sticking and sewing taking place it was good to have some extra pairs of hands!
SCHOOL DINNERS NEXT TERM
Finally, on behalf of all of the staff and governors, I would like to wish all of our families and very happy Christmas and New Year. I hope you all have an enjoyable and restful holiday.

I look forward to seeing all of the children back at school on Monday 7th January.

Yours faithfully
K Hoodless
Head teacher
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